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Heller Seeks Long-Term Solutions Not Short-Term Budget Gimmicks 
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after the Senate voted to pass the Bipartisan Budget Act of 2015: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]“It’s business as usual here in Washington. This latest budget agreement is not a long term plan or solution the American people deserve. This plan will force Congress to revisit this same exact issue in a short amount of time. That’s why I don’t support it and instead offered my ‘No Budget, No Pay’ Act as an amendment to the budget. ‘No Budget, No Pay’ is the long term solution our country needs and will force Members of Congress to do their job by passing a concurrent budget resolution and all appropriations bills by the beginning of each fiscal year. It’s past time Washington addresses the needs of the people of this nation instead of continuing to punt to the next big deadline.”  
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